Our ref: Dr JP/MH (Parent App 2019)

Friday 25th January 2019

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that we are launching a brand-new app from Parentapps that will greatly improve the way we communicate with our parents.

The app will provide you with instant access to our calendar, event information, and twitter page. It also will link directly to our website.

Additionally, you will be able to view and submit consent forms, receive secure documents, and report absences directly from within the app. It also enables us to invite multiple family members to download the app, ensuring that the right people have access to important information regarding your child.

We will be using the app to send out direct and group messages to our parents as needed.

Lastly, the app is fully secure and GDPR compliant and in order to access it you will need to be invited via email.

Please look out for an email or text message invitation from Parentapps with further instructions on downloading and accessing the app.

If you have any questions, please get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Dr J A Patterson Principal

Ofsted
Outstanding
Provider





Parent / Carer and Child Information

(This information is needed to register for our new school app)

Name of Child –	
DOB -	
Parent/Carer full name –	
Relationship to child –	
Email Address –	
Mobile Telephone Number-	
I am happy for St. Vincent's School to invite me to Parentapps YE	S/NO
Signature	
Date	

Please return before 1st February 2019 to the main School office.

Thank you